
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents 
 
Please note the emergency school mobile number for this trip has changed. The new contact for 
emergencies only is: 

07854 264778 and not as previously stated on the trip letter. 
 
Can I also remind you to bring a pack lunch on Sunday. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs S Madzaveric 
Head of Biology 

 


